From: Bob Piskule

To: ARB Clerk of the Board
Subject: CARB rulings for cruise ships
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 9:50:45 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| am part of the Embarcadero Coalition. | look forward to the new rule for cruise ships January

1,2023. | hope the Port Of San Diego puts in the 2nd power station for cruise ships sooner than
latter. Los Angles all ready has two stations in use. Please keep improving are air quality in San Diego.

ROBERT PISKULE

rjp527@yahoo.com
619-300-5640
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